


Our Annual 4th of July parade is less than a week away. We are excited to
continue this tradition and see our community join together by participating in
the 4th of July events. We hope residents join us following the parade at Mancini
Field for a ceremony, presentation of prizes, food and activities. The information
below should be helpful when trying to plan your holiday celebrations. If you
have any further questions, please email dawnmartin@stratfordnj.org. 

 If you are viewing the parade, the parade will begin at 11:00 am and will
follow the same route as previous years- Warwick Rd. to Longwood Rd, left on
Winding Way, Left on Bonnie Ave, Left on Temple Ave, right on Warwick Rd,
left on West Harvard Ave, right on Vassar Ave. to Mancini Field.   
Any group or organization that will be participating in the parade should
arrive at Yellin Intermediate School at 10:15. Please have your team meet at a
different location (swim club or the front of John Paul) to gather. We are
requesting this in an effort to decrease the number of parents dropping off at
Yellin School while floats and cars are entering the parking lot.  
Floats, decorated bikes, wagons and strollers are always welcome. Children
should be accompanied by an adult. Please arrive at Yellin School at 10:15
and bring water to stay hydrated. 
Jeeps, Firetrucks and the Rowan PD will gather at John Paul II parking lot. 
The Stratford Police Department will be present to assist at crosswalks. 
Borough Council will be at the entrance of Yellin School to direct teams,
organizations and participants to their gathering location which is also
displayed on the attached photo. 

From the Desk of Councilwoman Dawn Martin
Director of Public Events

Borough of Stratford

Thank you for making this another memorable holiday for our community!
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